
 
 

 

 
 

Title I Parent Involvement  
End-of-the-Year Input/Revision Meeting 

Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at 10:00 am 
Location: Parent Resource Room 201 

 

ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS 
 

 
Please make plans to attend and participate in this very important Title I parental 
involvement meeting as we review, revise and discuss required documents of Title I 
Parent Involvement. 
 

Each year Title I schools are required to involve parents in the review and revision 
process of the school parent compact, parent and family engagement policy, and 
school improvement plan. Parents also have the right to give input and suggestions 
about how one percent of the Title I parent involvement budget is spent. 
 

This meeting will also review: 
 

What does it mean to be a “Title I” school? 
 

Title I Program  Curriculum   Parents Right to Know 
Testing   School Goals   School-Parent Policy 
Budget & Funding      School-Parent Compact 
Parent Survey      Volunteer Opportunities  
Building Staff Capacity     District Policy 

 

Parents, we need your input! You do not want to miss this opportunity to help strengthen 
the Title I Parent Involvement program at your school! 

 

For more information, contact the school Parent Facilitator: 
Ms. Cunningham at (706) 796-4924 Ext. 1383 

Glenn Hills High School  

 

Donald Quarles, Ed.D. Principal 

Uhuru Burnette, Ed.S.  Valerie Smith, Ed.S. Travis McRae, Ed.S. Theresa Williams, M.Ed.          

 


